

SEMMELWEIS UNIVERSITY
FACULTY OF DENTISTRY
Credit Transfer Committee
Chair: Professor Dr. Ferenc Dőri
dori.ferenc@semmelweis.hu

Dr Gábor Gerber Professor Dean of the Faculty of Dentistry

FOK/KB/32/2024

Dear Dean Gábor Gerber,

The Credit Transfer Committee has examined the data provided by the Dean's Office and the Center of International Training Programs in the comparison charts, which compare the number of classes and credits of the subjects preceding the curricular reform that came into force in the academic year 2020/21 with the subjects and credit values of the new system and specify which subjects have changed and how.

We approve that the graduation of students in 2024 should be concluded based on their actual performance, i.e., if a subject they have completed was concluded with an end-term examination or a comprehensive examination pursuant to the previous curriculum, then the subject should be counted accordingly in the average grade of the diploma, even if the form of the evaluation of the subject has changed in the 2020/21 curriculum. The Credit Transfer Committee agrees with the above principle and the content of the charts and establishes the equivalence of the subjects registered for and completed under the curricula of the academic years 2008/2009, 2011/12, 2013/14, 2014/15, 2015/16, 2017/18, 2019/20 with the curriculum of the academic year 2020/21.

Budapest, June 6, 2024.

Dr Ferenc Dőri
Chair of the Credit
Transfer Committee
Faculty of Dentistry

Dr István Gera consultant Credit Transfer Committee Faculty of Dentistry

Address: 1085 Budapest, Ulloi ut 26.

Postal address: 1085 Budapest, Üllői út 26.; 1428 Budapest, Pf. 2.

-mail:

dori.ferenc@semmelweis.hu,gera.istvan@semmelweis.hu

Web: semmetweis.hu/fok

